
Second Annual Back-to-School Bash

Jim Beach Recreation Center

1820 AD Mims Rd, Ocoee, FL 34761 

July 23rd, 2022, 11:00a – 2:00p  

SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES 

Vendor Sponsorship $250 

1 table space (10x10)
Sale of approved items allowed 
Event shoutout

Community Sponsorship $150 

1 table space (10x10)
Event shoutout

Personal or Corporate Monetary Donations are also accepted and will go directly toward the 
purchase of backpacks, school supplies or food to be given away during the event. 

Checks made payable to:  

Greater Vision Resources, Inc. 

788 Montgomery Ave Ocoee, FL 34761 

Online Donations are accepted via PayPal. 

Please scan for our online donation page.



788 Montgomery Ave, Ocoee, FL 34761 407-GREATER (407-473-2837) info@greatervisionresources.org

June 14, 2022 

To the Valued Business Owners and Professionals in our Greater Orlando Community, 

Greater Vision Resources, Inc. (501C-3 not-for-profit), together with the City of Ocoee, Winiva Liability 
Resolutions, Just Writes Consulting, and 4 The Kids Entertainment, invite you to participate in our 
second annual Back-to-School Bash! 

This year, we're excited to announce that the Back to School Bash will be hosted in partnership with the 
City of Ocoee on at the Jim Beach Recreation Center, 1820 AD Mims Rd, Ocoee, FL, on Saturday, July 
23

rd
, 2022, from 11 AM to 2 PM. 

Together with the City of Ocoee, Greater Vision and our partners are excited to present live 
entertainment, free food, and activities for the kids and teens along with our back-to-school supply drive, 
clothing drive, and free sports/health physicals. 

In 2021, we hosted the Back-to-School Bash to give back to the families struggling to compete for basic 
resources in our community. As members of this community, we share a belief in the power of education 
as a vehicle to drive success, initiate change, and build the foundation for leadership in our homes. 
However, the ever-growing need and struggle for resources can have the opposite effect – extinguishing 
the burning flames of brilliance in our youth.  

We ask you to help keep that fire alive. With your sponsorship, the Back-to-School Bash will help supply 
our youth with the resources they need to succeed over the school year. Just last year, we gifted over 200 
students with backpacks, school supplies, and free physicals with the aid of like-minded individuals like 
you. This year, we’re counting on your help to provide over 500 students in the Ocoee and Greater 
Orlando community with the supplies they need to enforce positive change in the future.  

More than anything, it is our goal to help families start the school year confident in continuing their 
education. Sometimes, it’s as simple as handing out a new backpack filled with school supplies.  

-- 

Please review and consider the attached sponsorship packages. Everything helps. For the youth in our 
community, even a small contribution could be enough to change the course of their year.  

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,  




